
ACADEMY
SCHOOL UNIFORMS

Welcome to a
new school term!

PLEASE DON’T DELAY!

BUY quality uniform at affordable prices from...

www.just-schoolwear.co.uk

All orders must be placed before 6th August 2021 
to guarantee delivery for ‘Back to School’.

Just Schoolwear offer professional ‘Sizing Events’ in school for new 
starters. Please check your school website for further details to find out if 
one of these events will be taking place in your school. Alternatively visit 

www.just-schoolwear.co.uk, click on the ‘Size Guides’ section and follow 
our easy to use measuring guides.

For store locations and up to date opening times, please check the
just-schoolwear.co.uk website.

Thank you to all our customers. Please Stay Safe!

From everyone at Just Schoolwear


